Policies and Procedures for Standards
Development for the Switchgear Committee

* Informational:

e The draft of the revised Switchgear Committee policies and procedures (relative to
standards activities) submitted to the main committee membership via E-Mail on 5-
October-2017 is open for a vote to approve and comments from main committee
members until 4-November-2017.

* Therefore it is so moved:

e Ted Olsen is authorized to submit the draft for consideration by AudCom (note: deadline
for submittal to AudCom for consideration at the December 2017 meeting is 16-
October-2017, hence we need to submit to AudCom while balloting / comments for
main committee are in process)

 Comments and votes received by 4-November-2017 will be considered and Ted Olsen is
authorized to make necessary changes, with approval of the Switchgear Committee
officers (chair, vice-chair, and secretary/treasurer).

e Ted Olsen is authorized to make changes necessary to obtain AudCom acceptance of the
draft policies and procedures,



